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Fundraising success: we did it together!

We are thrilled to announce that our school community has not only met but exceeded our ambitious
fundraising goal of £20,000. Together, we raised an incredible £22,303.06!

This remarkable achievement showcases the strength and unity of our school community. Check out
the infographic below to see how we reached this milestone and how the funds are being used to
benefit our school.

Cake Sale: Monday, 22nd July

The School Councilʼs cake sale is just around the corner! We would greatly
appreciate your contributions. If you can provide a baked item, please drop
off any pre-sliced cakes, cupcakes, or biscuits at the office in the morning.
These treats will be available for purchase at pick-up time in both
playgrounds. You can make a donation by cash or card.

Important: Please include a list of ingredients with your baked goods to
help those with allergies.

Tea towels for sale

We still have lots of artistic tea towels featuring self-
portraits of the children available for purchase.

Order from our online shop and enjoy free delivery
within Coggeshall, or have them placed in your childʼs
bag before the end of the term:
https://bit.ly/4cVyKM1

Welcome morning for new starters

Last week, some of our Committee members organised a delightful event at the village hall for children starting
at St. Peterʼs in September. It was heartwarming to see the children meet their future Mulberry classmates. A
special thank you to SCS for volunteering their time on a Sunday morning to provide fun activities for the kids!

Join the 150 Club!

Weʼve expanded our popular 100 Club (PTA lottery) and it is now
the 150 Club! Hereʼs how it works:

• Tickets: 150 tickets are entered into a monthly lottery.

• Subscription: £3.00 per month per ticket.

• Prizes: Monthly prizes of £50 and £25, with special Christmas
prizes of £300 and £100.

• Proceeds: Funds raised support our Helping Out Fund.

To join the 150 Club, email us at ptafosp@gmail.com.

Easyfundraising: make a big impact with small efforts

Since launching our easyfundraising account, weʼve raised £3,263.34
from just 116 supporters! Imagine what we could achieve with even
more participants. If another 100 people joined, each raising a few
pounds a month, we could generate thousands of pounds annually for
school projects, resources, and events.

It’s easy to join! Visit this link to get started:
https://fospschool.co.uk/easy-fundraising/

Get involved: committee meetings

Our next Committee meeting will be in September, followed by our
AGM in October. This is a wonderful opportunity for any parent to
join the Committee and play an active role in supporting our school.
We welcome all skills and levels of commitment, whether you want to
help organise an event, manage finances or simply share ideas. Our
team supports each other, understanding that we all lead busy lives.

Fireworks extravaganza: save the date!

Weʼre already planning for our biggest fundraiser of the year - the
Fireworks Display on Saturday, 9th November. Weʼll need many
volunteers to help with tasks like setting up stalls, arranging fire

extinguishers, and preparing the playground. Look out for our call for
volunteers in September.


